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Chan Shu Kui Memorial School

School Circular No : S23/24-107

To: All Parents 10 July 2024
Visual Art SBA portfolio submission

According to the Education Bureau’s guidelines, all candidates taking the Visual Arts Examination of the Hong Kong
Diploma of Secondary Education Examination in 2025 have to develop, complete and submit a visual art portfolio
during Form 5 and Form 6. This part counts for 50% of the grade of the HKDSE. In view of this, students who are
taking the Visual Arts subject this year must submit their school-based assessment portfolio to the Department Head

of the Visual Arts Subject, Mr.Chan on or before 4:00 pm on August 30, 2024 (Friday). The portfolio must include:

3 theme-specific artistic creations and 1 research workbook. This is an important part of the public examination

assessment. We hope that students will take it seriously. Those who submit after the deadline will be dealt with

according to the school's homework policy.

Please submit the reply slip to Mr. Chan on or before July 15, 2024 for processing and filing. If you have any

enquiries, please contact the teacher in charge at 2380 0241. Thank you very much for your attention.

Dr. Chiu Cheung Ki
Principal

Reply Slip
Visual Art SBA portfolio submission

To : The Principal, Chan Shu Kui Memorial School

School Circular No : S23/24-107 has been read and understood.

Name of Student : Name of Parent :
Class : Class No : Signature :
Please submit the reply slip to Mr. Chan on or before July 15. Date :
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